
 

Your Feedback Is Important to Us! 

The ultimate goal of the Township of Malahide is to meet and surpass 

customer expectations while serving customers with disabilities.  

Comments on the Township’s services regarding how well those 

expectations are being met are welcomed and appreciated. 

 

Feedback regarding the way the Township of Malahide provides 

goods and services to people with disabilities can be directed to the  

Accessibility Coordinator: 

 

Phone: 519-773-5344 

Email: gtracey@malahide.ca 

Mail: Accessibility Coordinator  

Township of Malahide 

87 John Street South 

Aylmer, Ontario N5H2 C3 

 

A response will be provided within 30 days, in the same manner as 

the feedback was received. 

Concerns may also be discussed in-person by bringing them to the 

attention of the staff serving you, requesting to speak with a manager, 

or arranging an appointment with the Accessibility Coordinator. 


